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August 23, 2024 Via Ariba internet posting (1 Page) 
 

ADDENDUM No. 3 
REQUEST FOR TENDER ARIBA Doc4703911352 

CLOSING DATE (REVISED):  12:00 NOON (LOCAL TIME), August 29, 2024 
For:  Request for Tenders for Generator Replacement at Fire Hall #212 EMS Station #25 

Located at 8500 Sheppard Ave East, Toronto 
 

Please refer to the above Tender Call document in your possession and be advised of the 
following information: 
 
1. QUESTIONS 
 
Q1 – Electrical drawing reference E – 100 – 3) new generator control panel to monitored gas 
valves requirement for generator regulator what is the approximate distance from the two points 
and is this also underground rigid galvanized conduit ? 
 
A1 – Refer to M-100 detail 1 for locations of the monitored gas valves (Enbridge Gas Meter 
Station, Transition to below grade at rear wall, natural gas regulator at the generator pad). All 
monitored gas valves are to be wired directly to the generator control panel in series using 
galvanized rigid steel conduit for the entire run (both above & below grade) and shall remain 
outside of the building following the path for the new natural gas piping for the generator.. 
 
Q2 – Monitored valve at Natural Gas Meter Station > Pull Box indicates rigid steal. Do we 
assume the rigid terminates at exterior of wall then continues with E M T in the building? 
 
A2 – All monitored gas valves are to be wired directly to the generator control panel in series 
using galvanized rigid steel conduit for the entire run (both above & below grade) and shall 
remain outside of the building following the path for the new natural gas piping for the generator.  
A signal from the generator control panel for the gas valve position will be sent to the fire alarm 
panel in the building via a separate conduit (PVC outdoors/underground, EMT indoors) as noted 
on E-100 detail 3. 
 
Please continue to monitor this procurement as further extensions or possible cancellation may 
occur.  Should you have any questions regarding this addendum send via the event message 
board or contact Max Parker by email at Max.Parker@toronto.ca. Bidders must acknowledge 
receipt of all addenda on the space provided on the submission form as per the Process Terms 
and Conditions, Part 1.7 - Addenda, of the RFT document.  All other aspects of the RFT remain 
the same. 
 
Sincerely, 

Theodoros Maicantis 

Theodoros Maicantis, Supervisor 
Purchasing & Materials Management Division 


